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Stoughton Utilities recognized as a “Clean Energy Champion”  
 

Stoughton Utilities was recently recognized as a Clean Energy Champion by Wisconsin 

Clean Cities, a nonprofit organization that strives to reduce emissions and encourages the 

use of alternative fuel vehicles.  “Stoughton Utilities is pleased to support a cleaner 

energy future for the state of Wisconsin,” said Robert Kardasz, Utilities Director.  “This 

is a great program that not only advances clean energy vehicle technologies in the state, 

but also gives us the opportunity to own and operate our own green vehicles and 

maximize our fuel economy by reducing emissions.”    

Stoughton Utilities is a partner in Wisconsin’s Clean Transportation Program and in 2010 

was awarded $200,000 to invest in two plug-in hybrid electric utility line trucks. 

Stoughton Utilities also owns a plug-in hybrid electric and neighborhood electric vehicle. 

Customers interested in learning more about Stoughton Utilities’ clean transportation 

program can contact Stoughton Utilities at (608) 873-3379 or at 

www.stoughtonutilities.com.  

# # # 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area; and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


